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Preferred Path Forward 

To ensure successful implementation that preserves competition and protects consumers, we strongly urge 

the Authority to: 

• Adopt Option 2 as the initial implementation approach. This will allow participants to opt-in to MTR when 

ready, within a reasonable timeline. 

• If Option 1 is ultimately preferred and adopted, provide a significant lead time to allow for systems 

redesign and internal process changes (which translate into higher costs that inevitably will need to be 

passed through to consumers), and consider a staged transition. At least 24 to 36 months post gazetting 

of a decision on the MTR proposal would be considered a more reasonable timeframe for 

implementation.  

• Acknowledge and further address the operational complexities that accompany MTR and switching 

reform. 

Nova appreciates the opportunity to contribute to this important discussion and would welcome any 

opportunity to further engage on implementation planning and practical implications. 

Nova’s answers to the specific questions on the consultation paper are appended to this letter. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Tamiris Robinson 

Regulatory Advisor 
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